
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th October 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 
NFL Flag Football Competition 

Thursday 17th October 2024 
9.30-12.30 @ The Priarie Sports Complex, Burnley 

As part of Sabden Primary School’s NFL Flag Football team, your child will be taking part in 
the above competition next Thursday 17th October 2024.  We have been informed that parents 
can come along to watch.  

The children will need to come to school in school PE Kit with outdoor or astro turf trainers and 
bring a bottle of water.  They will be leaving school at 9.00am prompt. 

They will be transported to the event in a minibus with staff who will accompany them on this 
trip.  The children will have a late lunch once they return to school.  

If you do not want your child to take part in this event, you need to contact school, by 
emailing head@sabden.lancs.sch.uk by tomorrow.  If we do not hear from you we will assume 
that you are happy for your child to take part. 

 

Many thanks 

Elizabeth Maskell 
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